
Mrs. John W. G. Tuthill 
R.F.D. 2, BOX 149

EXETER, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03833

December 11, 1970

Dear Miss Gilpin,

I am writing to ask if you would be 
able to send us the black and white photograph 
of a Navajo lady spinning which we ordered from 
you when we were in Santa Fe last May* The photo­
graph is to measure 103/4“ x 131/2" (or at least 
that is what the other matching photograph measures 
the one of Timothy’s mother standing with a small 
girl in front of her) and the matt will fit into 
a frame which measures on the outside 16-11/16" 
x 20-3/4". The other three photographs we bought 
from you are framed, and they look beautiful.
We are thrilled to have them.

I hope you will not think I am rude, 
or pushy in writing to you. I know how very full 
and busy your life is. It is simply that we 
look forward so much to completing our quartet 
of Navajo photographs. Since we have been home 
in New Hampshire, we find we miss the openness 
and the sunshine of the Southwest more and more.

It is a comfort to be able to pick up 
your book "The Enduring Navajo" and look through 
it and read it. I hope very much that we will 
be able to get back there again before too long, 
and before It changes too much.
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